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Our Ref: 16508/RB 
 
 
DLR CoCo 
County Hall,  
Marine Road,  
Dublin 
 
19th February 2020 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re: Dublin Mountains Visitor Centre (An Bord Pleanála Ref. 06S.JA0040) 
 
In accordance with Section 175(5)(d) of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, we write 
on behalf of South Dublin County Council to give notice that further information containing significant 
additional data has been furnished to An Bord Pleanála in relation to the application for approval of the 
proposed ‘Dublin Mountains Visitor Centre’ development (An Bord Pleanála Reference Number 
06S.JA0040).  
 
A soft copy of the further information submission is available at this address 
http://www.sdcc.ie/services/parks-and-recreation/dublin-mountains-project , please contact us should 
you require a hard copy. 
 
As a relevant prescribed authority your organisation is invited to make a submission or observation in 
relation to the further information, in writing to An Bord Pleanála at 64 Marlborough Street, Dublin 1 on or 
before 17h30 on 23rd of March 2020. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
________________  
Eamonn Prenter 
 
 
 
Director  
CUNNANE STRATTON REYNOLDS  
LAND PLANNING & DESIGN 
 
www.csrlandplan.ie

http://www.sdcc.ie/services/parks-and-recreation/dublin-mountains-project
http://www.csrlandplan.ie/



